4/30/92

## **Board of Supervisors**



**COUNTY OF SAN MATEO** 

NTY GOVERNMENT CENTER

REDWOOD CITY

CALIFORNIA 94063

RICHARD L. SILVER

ANNA G. ESHOO MARY GRIFFIN TOM HUENING TOM NOLAN

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

WILLIAM J. SCHUMACHER

(415) 363-4566

April 20, 1992

Mr. James Marsh MidCoast Community Council Post Office Box 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

Dear Mr. Marsh:

Thank you for your letter regarding the funding request for the MidCoast Council's 92-93 Fiscal Year budget.

I support efforts to bring community concerns into the deliberations of the Board of Supervisors. Our original agreement was that the MidCoast Community Council would be a volunteer organization--not funded by county taxpayer funds. Help, if needed, would be provided by Supervisor Eshoo's office staff. I support our original agreement.

I also am in support of the independent fundraising activities you have planned, (including the fundraiser you mentioned at the Board meeting). I believe these activities, independent of government support are most likely to produce the type of independent community organization that you envision.

Yours truly,

SUPERVISOR TOM HUENING

SAN MATEO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS